
 

 

 
 
 

 
NOTICE  

In Person Attendance and Trial Management Conferences  

On February 1, 2023, trial management conferences will resume in person in accordance with 
Rule 12-2(4) of the Supreme Court Civil Rules and Rule 14-3(4) of the Supreme Court Family 
Rules. When this change takes effect, all civil and family proceedings will be in person unless 
the Court otherwise orders or directs.  

Until February 1, 2023, the default manner of attendance for trial management conferences will 
continue to be by telephone or Teams Audio pursuant to Rule 23.1-1(1) of the Supreme Court 
Civil Rules and Rule 22.1-1(1) of the Supreme Court Family Rules. See COVID-19 Notice No. 
50 - Manner of Attendance for Civil and Family Proceedings for more information.  

COVID-19 Notice No. 42 dated August 15, 2022 is rescinded.  

Effective February 1, 2023 COVID-19 Notice No. 50 dated August 15, 2022 is rescinded. 

THE FOREGOING IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE. ANY UPDATED DIRECTIONS WILL BE 
POSTED ON THE COURT’S WEBSITE. 

Dated December 14, 2022 at Vancouver, British Columbia 

By Direction of Chief Justice Christopher E. Hinkson 
Supreme Court of British Columbia  
 

https://www.bccourts.ca/supreme_court/documents/COVID-19_Notice_No.50_Manner_of_Attendance_for_Civil_and_Family_Proceedings.pdf
https://www.bccourts.ca/supreme_court/documents/COVID-19_Notice_No.50_Manner_of_Attendance_for_Civil_and_Family_Proceedings.pdf

